
PROTECT OUR 
PENALTY RATES

Alicia is an ASU member.

She’s a shift worker in an animal 
welfare organisation and relies on 
penalty rates to make ends meet.



PROTECT OUR 
PENALTY RATES

JOIN THE CAMPAIGN TO BUILD A BETTER FUTURE
Together, we can Build a Better Future. Let’s fight for our living standards!

With your help we can Save Our Weekend. 
Tell your local MP it’s not good enough!

 Thousands of Australian Services Union members miss out  
 on nights, weekends and public holidays with family and  
 friends to work in call centres, repair essential infrastructure,  
 keep local services available or staff our airports.

 They along with millions of other shift workers deserve to be 
 fairly compensated. For many, this compensation is how  
 they make ends meet.

 Losing penalty rates would be a massive pay cut for millions 
 of Australians and a loss of customers for all of the  
 businesses they currently spend their hard earned money in.

THE FEDERAL 
GOVERNMENT AND 
EMPLOYERS WANT TO 
CUT PENALTY RATES.

OUR 
WEEKENDS 
ARE UNDER 
THREAT!
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